NOTICE OF PUBLIC QUESTION(S) TO BE SUBMITTED
AT THE GENERAL ELECTION

Notice is hereby given that at the GENERAL ELECTION to be held on TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 35, 2024
the following advisory question will be submitted to the voters of the Shelby County.

SHELBY COUNTY PROPOSITION TO ELECT BOARD MEMBERS FROM SINGLE MEMBER
DISTRICTS

“Should the Board of the Shelby County be elected form single member

districts?”
YES
The Shelby County Board is currently made up of 22 members, which
includes 2 members from each county board districts.
NO

The polls at said election will be open at 6:00 a.m. and will continue to be open until 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday,
November 5, 2024.

Dated this 11th day of September 2024.
Jessica Fox

Shelby County Clerk
Shelbyville, IL



